COPY FOR Your tile



THE CONNECTICUT LIGHT AND POWER COMPANY

A NORTHEAST UTILITIES COMPANY

J. R. McCLENDON
District Manager

June 19, 1972

Mr. Fred Orrico c/o King Neptune Restaurant 665 Danbury Road Ridgefield, Connecticut 06877

Re: Ridgefield Municipal Golf Course

Dear Fred:

As I stated in our phone conversation on Friday, the cost to extend three phase power down Chestnut Hill Road will be \$7,000. This includes the installation of twenty sections of cable and five poles (replacement of three existing poles).

Since the annual revenue CL&P will receive from the Golf Course cannot be determined by any accurate estimate, we will probably ask the Town of Ridgefield for a contribution of \$7,000.00. We have submitted an agreement to our Sales Staff in Berlin, Connecticut which calls for a refund of the above contribution based on the highest revenue earned in any one year over the next five years. As soon as it is approved, I will be contacting you regarding the matter.

If I can provide any further information, please contact me at any time.

Sincerely,

Douglas R. Cahill, Commercial Representative

DRC/pmd